
 CONNECTICUT READS 2023 
 THE GOVERNOR’S SUMMER 

 READING CHALLENGE 

 Dear Parents, 

 Please support reading this summer by writing 
 down all of the books your child reads in the attached 
 Summer Reading Journal.  Have your child return it 
 on the first day of school in the fall to their 
 classroom teacher  . 

 To learn more about  “CT Reads 2023 Governor’s 
 Summer Reading Challenge”  , please contact the 
 Connecticut State Dept. of Education at 
 www.ct.gov/sde  .  In the “Search” box, type “CT Reads 
 2023 The Governor’s Summer Reading Challenge.” 

 Have a fun summer and dive into a great book!!! 

 Mrs. Dougherty, ECS Library Media Specialist 
 Mrs. Jones, ECS Reading Specialist 

http://www.ct.gov/sde

